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Eye Surgery Center at the Biltmore, per Arizona State law R9-10-1701 through 1710 recognizes the statutory right of the patient who is a competent adult, to decide whether to receive or refuse medical care. This decision may be in the form of Advance Directives for Health Care Decisions (“ Advance Directives”). 
	
At the time of surgery each patient shall be provided with the Eye Surgery Center at the Biltmore’s Policy on Advance Directives. Each patient, or their legal guardian, will be asked to sign the Advance Directive Acknowledgement form.

It is the policy of the Eye Surgery Center at the Biltmore to acknowledge the Advanced Directives presented to us by our patients. Considering the surgical procedures that we perform here are not high risk procedures we do not anticipate untoward problems to occur. However, if an untoward event was to occur to a patient while in  the facility it is our policy to stabilize the patient and transport them to the appropriate hospital, along with a copy of the Advanced Directive that the patient provided to us. Patients who decline to be stabilized and transported to a hospital will be offered care at another facility that will comply with their wishes.


